What's been going
on this week at
school!

PARENT
CONSULTATIONS

Parent Consultations will be taking place next week.
This is a time and an opportunity for you to speak to

your child’s class teacher about their learning, their

progress and any other issues that you may want to
CONSULTATIO

There is still time to book a consultation and the staff
are looking forward to sharing your child’s work with
you.

If you would like to speak to Mrs Stoneham before or
after your consultation time, please email her and she
will do her best to meet with you.

At the beginning of the week, each class proposed their
ideas for names for our school Guinea pigs and the School
Council came together to vote on their favourites.

Can | introduce to you, working from left to right, Batman,
Honeycomb and Biscoff.

The pupils and families of St Edmund’s continue to care for
our Guinea pigs outside of school hours and we have started
to document their adventures in a Guinea pig diary.

If you would the opportunity to care for them over a
weekend, please let Mrs Stoneham or Mr Hulme know and
you will be added to the list.
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What happened for forty days after Jesus’ resurrection?

This is the question that we have been talking about this week and looking at
examples where Jesus appeared to his disciples, preparing them for his
Ascension into heaven.

It was a very important and emotional time for the disciples as they
prepared for their friend and teacher to leave but he left them with a very

important message. This message was that they should go and be God's
hands and feet and spread the word of kindness. From this the children have
been collecting their thoughts on what it means to ‘count on someone’ and
how they can use their Christian values to be that friend that others count on,

Term 5 Week 1 just like the disciples counted on Jesus. 4 .4 your light shine’ Matthew 5



